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22nd September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MacMillan coffee morning 
 
I am writing to invite you to join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday,  
29th September from 9.00 a.m. to 10.30 a.m. 
 
This is an opportunity for you to catch up with other parents and carers and enjoy some hot 
drinks and cake, whilst raising money to help us make sure no-one has to face cancer alone. 
There will also be some of our staff available to provide information on how our school and 
families can help to support your child in their journey with us. 
 
If you would like to make cakes to support this event, they would be gratefully received but 
could you please keep a note of any ingredients so that we can support anyone with 
allergies.  
 
If you would like attend the coffee morning and have any allergies, please just make us 
aware on the day and we will be happy to support this. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

M Johnston 

 
Mr M Johnston 
Assistant Headteacher 
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